
 
 

Student Device Return 
 

Student laptop, ChromeBook, and hotspot returns will be held on: 

May 27th and May 28th  9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. at the Junior High Offices 

8th Grade only 
 

June 7 June 8 June 9 June 10 

 At Roosevelt 
111 W. 146th St. 
9:00 – 12:00 and 
1:00 – 2:30 

 At Lincoln 
14151 Lincoln Ave. 
9:00 – 12:00 and 
1:00 – 2:30 

At Washington 
13900 School St. 
9:00 – 12:00 and 
1:00 – 2:30 

At Lincoln 
14151 Lincoln Ave. 
5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

   

For your convenience, you may return your devices to any of the sites on the days and times listed 

above. Please be sure to return the device chargers and hotspot chargers. When arriving at the site, 

please park and proceed to the table marked for your child(ren)’s school. If you have students in 

multiple schools, you need to only go to one table.  

Students who are attending the Summer Learning Academy will keep their devices during the 

Academy and turn them in the last day. 

Please follow all social distancing protocols and wear a mask. We ask that only one parent/guardian 

come to the tables. You will receive a receipt upon return of the devices. 

If you have questions, please contact devicesupport@district148.net. 

Thank you for all of your support. 
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